
 

 

Old Meetinghouse Revitalization Committee (OMRC) Meeting 
December 7, 2021 

Epsom Public Library  
  

The Old Meetinghouse Revitalization Committee meets to continue efforts to bring the Old 
Meetinghouse up to code for occupancy so it may be utilized as a community space. It is the goal of 
the committee to finance the effort through fundraising without utilizing taxpayer dollars. 
 
Meeting Commenced at 5:05 pm 
 
Committee Present:  George Carlson, Virginia Drew, Chuck Driesbach, Meadow Wysocki 
 
I. October & November Meeting Minutes Approval -  October 12 approved as amended. 

Meadow will make changes and issue. Chuck motion to accept, George seconded - Approved.  
November 16 minutes approved.  George motion to accept, Virginia seconded – approved. 

II. Septic & Bathrooms – Chuck to talk to Dru at Home Depot about gift cards to use for 
bathroom construction.  George noted that there would be issues with the parking lot height 
with addition to the old Town Office.  This would affect the septic elevation. He is meeting 
with Matt Moore this week to discuss the parking and septic design.  (note that the design will 
provide septic needs for both the old/remodeled Town Office and the lower level of the OM).   
 

III. Stained Glass widow repair – Sash & Solder will begin additional repairs to the stained glass 
windows the end of February or early March.  Virginia will send out thankyou letters to 
appropriate parties and PR notices for the newspapers as soon as possible 

 
IV. Solar Light Installation – Solar light in the steeple has been installed.  The replacement bulb 

for the left front exterior door has an electrical issue.  Chuck will investigate why it is not 
functioning. 

V. Ornament Sale Event before Christmas – Meadow will check with Kristi about using the 
ECS Christmas Lollapalooza as a point of sale and let us know.  Virginia will check with Ric 
Garland (Epsom Bible Church) about possible sales at EBC. 

VI. Other 
Virginia noted that we need to make certain that our focus in on the renovation of the OM main 
floor.  We want to avoid confusion about the renovation of the lower level as part of the old 
Town Office remodel 
 

Chuck - Motion to adjourn the meeting, Virginia seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 5:54 pm 

Next meeting of the OMRC is Tuesday January 4th at 5 PM at the Town Office. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Chuck Driesbach 
Vice Chairman 


